

Council Meeting on June 30th, 2019

Attendance: Garret, Hannah, Rachael, Ashley, Andy, Clinton

SWD Pres – Garret

- District Report for NatCon in the works waiting on a few little things

SWD VPM – Hannah

- CLC
 - First two weeks in August
 - we will all still have a role for our offices/subject
 - form to come
 - time (During the week or weekend)
- Personal goal of reaching out to every VPM!

SWD VPP – Rachael

- Review of Platform
 - Award Packets? Solidified list and getting it out sooner rather than later
- Shifting the Charge to VPP
- T-Shirt Ideas!!!!
 - Deadline: Let's try and get them at the football game or Winter Council, but the latest the first workshop

SWD Sec/Treas – Ashley

- Kappa Phi, but Hannah brought that up the other day
- Working on the convention minutes to fix them from script form to actual minutes.....eep
- Review of platform
 - Assistance? Create the Facebook page creation and process
- Counterpart Meeting went well
 - Question about what our role is? Marketplace and Website

SWD MAL – Andy

- President list is up to date
- Theme Day graphics will be posted a week prior
- Going live for Natcon?
 - Check with national com teams (Dino)

Governor - Clinton

- NatCon
 - OSU will supply some things, but work together to bring things like mini fridge, microwave, etc
 - If coming on Tuesday, get there EARLY.
 - Actually, enjoy natcon and have time together <3
- Award Adjustments

- New Counterpart Counselor Katie!
- District Convention Check In
 - March?
 - Here's what you'd like us to do; here's what we can do
- Counterpart Check-Ins